EASTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN
REGULAR MEETING
13 JULY 2015
7:00 PM
EASTON TOWN OFFICE
MINUTES

PRESENT: Chairman Paul Dudley, Mike Corey, Doug Blackstone, Scott Allen and Jim
Gardner Town Manager

There was no Public Comment.

Selectmen Corey made the motion to approve minutes of the Board of Selectmen’s 15 June

2015 Regular Meeting and 29 June 2015 Special Meeting. Selectmen Allen seconded the
motion. Motion carried 4-0.

Selectmen Blackstone made the motion to approve and sign treasurer’s warrants #37-#44.
Selectmen Corey seconded the motion. Motion carried 4-0.

Selectmen Allen made the motion to approve the financial figures through 8 July 2015.
Selectmen Blackstone seconded the motion. Motion carried 4-0.

Easton Board of Selectmen reviewed the letter sent to Commissioner Rosen concerning the
Easton’s BETE/BETR Audit. So noted.

During the Manager’s Report Town Manager Gardner informed the Board of Selectmen as
to where they were in the revaluation process.

During the Selectmen’s items Chairman Dudley talked about a hitch post for the Amish
family’s horse. Easton Board of Selectmen instructed Manager Gardner to compose a letter
to McCain’s Food, Huber Engineering and Easton Field Day Committee expressing their
appreciation for their participation in this year’s Field Day events.

Selectmen Flewelling made the motion to adjourn at 8:05 pm. Selectmen Blackstone
seconded the motion. Motion carried 5-0.

Respectfully Submitted
Jim Gardner, Town Manager



